

Kenilworth Science and Technology Academy 8716 Siegen Lane Baton Rouge, LA 70810

Dear Families and Teachers,

Kenilworth Science and Technology Academy believes in nurturing students in mind, body and spirit. We use our School Wellness Committee to bring together families, staff, and students to help us live this vision. As parents and teachers, your input is particularly important, and we would be honored to have you as a Wellness Committee member.

This committee meets two times during the school year. We discuss school wellness activities and set wellness goals for our school community to work toward. We hope you will accept our invitation and join us as we prepare our students for a living a healthy life.

If you have any questions or want to know more about what sort of responsibilities you would have as a member, please contact me at hsuzuk@kenilworthst.org.

Sincerely,

Hasan Suzuk, Executive Director and Authorized Representative